DUHS faculty training course on
‘Self-Assessment Report (SAR)’

as per HEC Criteria

The

Dow  University  continuously
conducts faculty development programs.
Recently DUHS organized a two-day
training session on the preparation of
Self-Assessment Report (SAR) at Ojha
Campus under the supervision of Prof. Dr
Rana Qamar Masood, Director, Quality
Enhancement Cell (QEC), DUHS.

Addressing the trainingsession as the guest
of honour, the founding Vice Chancellor
of DUHS Prof. Dr Masood Hameed Khan
appreciated the faculty members and
other speakers, for their efforts in training
the next generation of doctors to provide
best possible healthcare facilities and
thanked the team of quality enhancement

cell for their consistent efforts in this
regard. He emphasized the importance
of SAR Program which always has served
as a fundamental tool for enhancing the
quality of higher education.

Prof. Dr. Rana Qamar highlighted the
performance of the Quality Enhancement
Cell (QEC) at DUHS with perspective of
Higher Education Commission (HEC),
which reflects as role model for others.
She highlighted that the scoring of DUHS
is being labeled as highest amongst all
public and private sector universities
of Pakistan by the Higher Education
Commission (HEC) in previous years.

The entire activity consisted of sessions
on total eight standards, which were
delivered by the different experts of
DUHS as well as from other reputed
higher institutes of Karachi. All the
aspects of SAR were covered in this event.

The speakers of the sessions included Prof.
Dr. Sajidin, Prof. Dr. Imran Mehmood,
Prof. Dr. Shahida Sajjad, Sheema Haider,
Prof. Zeba Haque, Prof. Sumbul Shamim,
and Prof. Raza-ur-Rehman.

In the end of the sessions, Deputy Director
QEC-DUHS Dr. Bilal Azmi thanked all
the speakers and the participants who
made this training Workshop successful.




